
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 5/27/2014 3:24:00 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Data Responses for Monterey originally due 5/13/14 

Hi Laura - In talking to my lead investigator for the March 3, 2014 Car me I incident investigation it 
seems there have been at least two extensions at PG&E's request for the outstanding data request that 
had an original due date of 5/13/14, My understanding is that PG&E will respond by this Friday 
5/30/14, Can you please make sure your groups are giving this the proper level of attention to meet this 
5/30/14 extension. Please give me a call if you wish to discuss - thanks. 

Kenneth Bruno 

Acting Program Manager 

Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 

SB GT&S 0257830 


